                                    DEPTARTMENT OF ZOOLOGY
NOTICE
COUNSELLING FOR SUPERNUMERARY SEATS
 
Physical counselling for supernumerary seats will be held on 30.07.2019 in the Department of Zoology.  All those candidates who have applied for supernumerary seats in Zoology are required to appear personally between 9:00 AM to 11:00 AM and mark their presence by putting signatures in the attendance chart.  The counselling will start at 11:30 AM. 
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